
Facts about the TELEKAT project

The project is being carried out from January 2008 to June 2011. Financing is provided by the Center for Health 
Technology, Aalborg University (DKK 327.168), the Bureau of Business and Construction (DKK 6,824,879) and with 
co-financing from all cooperating partners in the project.

The following firms and organisations are participating in the project:
Tunstall (RTX) Healthcare A/S; Rambøll Informatik A/S; KMD A/S; Health Center Aalborg; District nursing Vest 
/Centrum, Aalborg Municipality; Lung Medical Department, Internal Medicine Center, Aalborg Hospital, Aarhus 
University Hospital; Aalborg Municipality; family physicians in Aalborg and Hjørring municipalities; District nursing 
Hjørring Municipality; The COPD outpatient clinic, Internal Medicine Center, Vendsyssel Hospital, Hjørring; North 
Jutland Vocational College; Institute for Health Services Research, University of Southern Denmark; Institute for 
Business Studies, Aalborg University (AAU); Institute for Sociology, Social Work and Organisation, Aalborg 
University and Institute for Health Sciences and Technology, Aalborg University. Read more at http://www.telekat.dk

http://www.telekat.dk/

